
PHONE: (360) 695-3488 E-MAIL: HashK@hdjdg.com FAX: (360) 695-8767

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

DATE: June 10, 2015 314 W 15th Street
Vancouver, WA 9866

FROM: Kenneth F. Hash, P.E.
HDJ Design Group, PLLC

TO: ALL BIDDERS

RE: MOLALLA URBAN RENEWAL PROJECT
WEST HEINTZ STREET

On Tuesday June 9, 2015, the City of Molalla received three (3) bids for the Molalla Urban Renewal
Project – W Heintz Street project. A tabulation of all bids is attached to this letter and summarized as
follows:

1. Westech Construction $1,305,577.75
2. 3 Kings Environmental, Inc. $1,426,734.71
3. Dirt and Aggregate $1,625,555.00

After a review of the bids and supporting information, the City of Molalla has confirmed their intent
to award the construction contract to Westech Construction. This memorandum is intended to provide
the Notice of Intent to Award to all responsive bidders in accordance with State Statutes
ORS279C.375.

In accordance with ORS 279B.410, a bidder with standing may protest the award of this contract
within seven days of the date of this notice. In the absence of a written protest delivered to the City,
the City of Molalla will consider award of the contract to Westech Construction.

Cc: Mr. Dan Huff, City Administrator
Ms. Jennifer Cline, Public Works Director


